
Dear [Business Owner's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are reaching out to enlist your support for an important 

initiative that aims to help students in our community get the school supplies they need to 

succeed. 

As the new school year approaches, many families are facing challenges in providing essential 

supplies for their children. To address this issue, we have organized a school supplies drive in 

collaboration with local businesses and community members. 

We kindly ask for your assistance in this effort. Any donation from your business, whether it be 

school supplies or a monetary contribution, will make a significant impact on the lives of local 

students. 

We will be collecting items from [Start Date] to [End Date] at [Collection Location]. Your 

generosity can provide students with the tools they need for a successful education. 

If you are interested in participating, please feel free to contact us at [Your Contact Information]. 

Together, we can make a difference in our children's futures. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to give back to our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Organization Name]  

[Contact Information]  

[Website URL] 


